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Senator José Menéndez Mourns the Loss of  

Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg 

San Antonio, Texas - State Senator José Menéndez issued the following statement in 

response to the loss of Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg. 

 

Senator José Menéndez released the following statement:  

 

"It is with great heartache and sadness that my family and I mourn the loss of Justice Ruth 

Bader Ginsburg. Justice Ginsburg was a champion for women, minorities, and the 

disenfranchised – because she was a champion for social justice. History will remember her 

fervent advocacy towards equality for all, and honor the path she has paved for us. My 

thoughts and prayers are with Justice Ginsburg’s family, and our beloved United States of 

America. As a country we will mourn this immeasurable loss, and in her honor continue 

Justice Ginsburg’s fight.” 
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